
 

 

 

 
 

UOB Indonesia is licensed and supervised by The Financial Services Authority and 
Bank of Indonesia, and is a participant of the Indonesia Deposit Insurance 

## RESTRICTED ## 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
Referring to the letter submitted to Otoritas Jasa Keuangan (OJK) No. 25/NPG/0014, 

please be informed that Bank UOB Indonesia Sub Branch Central Park will be 

temporarily closed starting at 21st February 2025 and will be permanently closed and 

merged with Bank UOB Indonesia Sub Branch Tanjung Duren at 10th March 2025 

 
The operational activities & services will be transferred to the following office: 

 Branch to be closed New Address 

 
Bank UOB KCP Central Park 

Central Park Mall, 3rd Floor, Shop Unit 
No. L3 – 203 A, Jl. Let. Jend. S. 

Parman. Kav. 28, Tj Duren, Grogol 
Petamburan, Jakarta Barat 

 

 
Bank UOB KCP Tanjung Duren 

Jl. Tanjung Duren Raya  
Blok N No. 352, Grogol Petamburan,  

Jakarta Barat 
 

 

For further inquiries, please call UOB Contact Center at 14008. 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

 

Jakarta, February 21, 2025 

 

PT Bank UOB Indonesia 

 


